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Dear Dental Professional,

Dr. Rahma Mungia and Dr. Sowmya Renuka of the UT Health San Antonio South Texas Oral
Health Network are conducting a research survey (HSC20210840EX) to assess knowledge,
attitudes, and practices of general dentists in effectively managing acute abscess conditions
using incision and drainage procedures and are asking for your participation.

The survey is about 30 questions and should take no more than 10-15 minutes of your time
to complete. Participation is absolutely voluntary, and your participation and responses will
remain confidential. Results will be anonymous and aggregated for publication and
presentation. Your participation will help guide and improve the practice of dentistry. Please
complete within the next two weeks.

We require clinically active general dentists who are licensed to practice to participate in this
survey. If you are interested, please follow the link below:

https://redcap.uthscsa.edu/REDCap/surveys/?s=JPYJ8379XJPWELWW

If you have questions, you may contact Dr. Rahma Mungia at (210) 562-5685. For technical
assistance while completing the questionnaire, contact Marissa (mexquitic@uthscsa.edu)
study coordinator.
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